
Dear Family and friends of St. John Lutheran Church:

    Over the past 2 weeks the State of New Jersey has seen a spike in the number of Covid 19 cases. The St. John family itself has had nearly a dozen positive tests affecting several individual family units. To ensure our ability to continue our in-person meaningful worship experience and maintain the safety of all involved, the Worship and Music Committee is suggesting extra precautionary measures be put in place during our time at Church.
    As when we returned to in-person worship after the 2nd wave of Covid 19 had passed, we are suggesting masks be worn and social distancing be observed. Communion will still be available at the Communion rail for those who are comfortable with that setting as well as the individual Communion kits for those remaining in their pews.
    These are suggestions, not mandates and as always, our goal is to offer our prayer, praise and thanks to God in a meaningful, community-based worship service maintaining a safe, peace-filled, joyful place of worship!
    Thank you for joining us in caring for our community of faith!

Your servants in Christ,
The Worship and Music Committee

